NORTHANTS ANGLO-SCANDINAVIAN SOCIETY

Peter Conquest, Chairperson, 16 Magpie Road, Towcester, Northants NN12 6RJ



January 2024
Dear Members,
It is my biannual pleasure to preface the Society’s carefully crafted programme of events for the Society. This year the pleasure is mixed with curiosity. Scandals seem to be the order of the last quarter-century, but it will not surprise you to find that it is not a new phenomenon. Our senses have been assaulted and heightened with the growing Post Office scandal meticulously aired on our TV screens with new revelations almost daily. If you like a juicy tale then we have included one, may be more, for you in this Spring Programme. I am looking forward to finding out more: are you?

We are assured of a ‘Hyggelig Afternoon’ later this month when you might like to share your stories of interest. Even if you don’t have any juicy tales, it would be good to see you at the first meeting of the year.

I hope that you had a rocking Christmas and an equally exciting dawning of the new year whether you stayed up till the wee small hours, or not, to welcome in the first day of January. The days seem to be rushing by. By the time you receive this Spring Programme half or nearly half the month will have flown by. Cheer up! There will still be another eleven and one-half months to follow. See you soon.
With best wishes for the whole of 2024.

Peter


Programme  -  Spring 2024
The venue for the regular meetings is the Reading Room in Great Brington (NN7 4JA).

Meetings are held on the fourth Wednesday of the month.
Meetings takes place from 2.00 pm till 4.00 pm unless otherwise stated.

Refreshments are kindly provided and served by volunteer members at the end of the meeting.
Wednesday 24th January

EGM and a ‘Hyggelig Afternoon’
2-4 pm


As already advised, we shall start our meeting with a brief EGM, ref the Notification sent to you on 16 December. This will be followed by a ‘Hyggelig Afternoon’ when we get a chance to catch up with each other.
Refreshments:  Kerstin L and Hallbjørg 

Contd. 

Wednesday 28th February
Laura Malpas -
2-4 pm
Secrets and Scandals at Canons Ashby
Canons Ashby, which is located near Daventry, is one of the oldest country houses in Northamptonshire. It was built in the 1550s using the remains of a medieval priory, and in her talk Laura Malpas will enlighten us on 1,000 years of history told through the lives of the people who lived there.

Refreshments:  2 volunteers required, please.
Wednesday 27th March
Jess Nash -
2-4 pm
Life and times of a lady bus driver
Lots of fun and frolics of a life on the buses. Funny stories of the first lady bus driver and her career from the seventies as one of the first lady bus drivers in London.
Refreshments:  2 volunteers required, please.
Wednesday 24th April
Ruth Thomas -
2-4 pm
Factory Life in the Shoe Industry
In less than a century from 1800, Northampton grew from a small shire town to become a mighty industrial centre of shoe manufacturing. We will look at the development of shoe making in Northampton from its early history as a small cottage industry to the mechanised and factory industry leviathan which employed thousands of workers and dominated every aspect of town life.

Refreshments:  2 volunteers required, please.
Wednesday 22nd May
Spring Lunch- 


The Hopping Hare, Duston
Following on from last year’s success we will once again meet for our Spring Lunch at the Hopping Hare in Duston.  Closer to the date you will be asked to select your menu from a selection of starters, main courses and desserts, and as in previous years we will be asking you to pay for the menu incl. gratuities in advance of our lunch.  Drinks and any non-menu extras will have to be paid for to the Hopping Hare on the day.

Contd.

Summer Walk
If there is enough interest and if a sufficient number of members would like to participate, we could arrange a weekday summer walk or visit somewhere, possibly with a lunch included, but we can discuss and decide this later.

Summer break and autumn season
We have our usual summer break in June, July and August and start the 2024 autumn season on Wednesday 25th September.
Further autumn meeting dates are Wednesday 23rd October and Wednesday 27th November 
and for December ……....
2024 Christmas Lunch
Our 2024 Christmas Lunch will be on Saturday 7th December, at 12.30 pm for a 1.00 pm start. 
We will once again gather at the West Haddon Village Hall for this.
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